
City - ~ Cjuinesville 

February 15,3007 

Dr. Bernie Machen, President 
llnivcrsity of Florida 
336 Tigert Hall / 
Gainesvillc. ITL 3261 1 

Dear President Machen: 

At the January 8, 2007 Gainesville City Commission meeting, the Cornmissioil 
authorized me to request the University of Florida and Santa Fe Community College amcnd 
their codes of student conduct as other universities have done, so that students can be held 
accountable for serious and repeated violations of city ordinances. I believe thc role of a 
university is not only to shape scholars, but also to shape responsible citizens. 

Neighborhood leaders, members of your staff and cily staff recently worked 
collectively to agree on over 20 enhancements to our landlord point system. Most of those 
changes have been implcmeilled or will be implemented this year. We recognize that most 
students are good citizens and are a positive force in our community. However, we request 
your help in addressing the problems caused by the few by amending your respective codes of 
studcnt conduct to address students causing cily code .i.iolations. Ellforcement through 
studcnt judicial affairs is an approach endorsed by community leaders, as well as the 
Commission. 

Additionally, I would like to acknowledge and express my appreciatioil for the 
University's participation with our city staff in planning for the upcoming Best Practices 
Conference and look forward to future collaborative endeavors toward enhancing our 
residential neighbol-hoods near campus. 

Sincerely, 

Pegcen Hanrahan 
Mayor 

PHITDSldsh 
cc: City Commissioners 

Kuss Blackburn, City Manager 
Tom Saunders, Conllnunity Development Director 
J~rn Garrett, Code Enforcement Manager 



February 15,2007 

Dr. Jackson Sasser, President 
Santa Fe Community College 
3000 NW 83rd Street 
Gainesville, Florida 32606 

Dear President Sasser: 

At the January 8,2007 Gainesville City Commission meeting, the Commission 
authorized me to request the University of Florida and Sanla Fe Community College amend 
their codes of sludent conduct as other universities have done, so that students can be held 
accountable for serious and repeated violations of city ordinances. I believe the role of a 
college is not only to shape scholars, but also to shape responsible citizens. 

Neighborhood leaders, members of your staff and city staff recently worked 
collectively to agree on over 20 enhancements to our landlord point system. Most ofthose 
changes have been implenlented or will be implemented this year. We recognize that most 
students are good citizens and are a positive force in our community. However, we request 
your help in addressing the problems caused by the few by amending your respective codes of 
student conduct to address students causing city code violations. Enforcement through 
student judicial affairs is an approach endorsed by community leaders, as well as the 
Commission. 

Additionally, I would like to acknowledge and express my appreciation for S~anta Fe's 
participation with our city staff in planning for the upcorning Best Practices Conference, and 
look forward to future collaborative endeavors toward enhancing our town and gown 
relationship. 

Sincerely, 

Pegeel1 Hanrahan 
May or 

PHlTDSldsh 
cc: City Cormnissioners 

Russ Blackbunl, City Manager 
Tom Ssunders, Community Development Director 
Jim Garrett, Code E~lforce~nent Manager 


